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I am writing in support of LD 787 and LD 1011 regarding the Maine School of 
Science and Math. I thank you for your attention and dedication, as this school is a 
life saver for my son (a 14-year old sophomore from Rockland) and hundreds of 
others who desperately crave rigor and camaraderie with  like-minded students and 
staff. MSSM is keeping the love of learning alive which will not only benefit the 
dreams of its students, but ultimately improve the welfare of all towns and cities in 
Maine and beyond. Please always invest in your brightest and most courageous 
students. Their independence and vision are a national asset.


